
NAI Interpretive Naturalist Section 
Bob Jennings Scholarship Program 
 

Scholarship for Virtual Conference 
August 7-8, 2024 
 

 
Application Deadline: May 15, 2024 
 

All members of the NAI Interpretive Naturalist (IN) Section are invited to apply for one of four scholarships to 

cover registration to the Interpretive Naturalist Virtual Conference taking place via the Whova app August 7-8, 

2024. The recipients will be chosen based on financial need, desire to attend, NAI activity, and appearance 

and completeness of application. These scholarships are open to all members, including students, 

seasonals, volunteers, regular, and life members. Though the regular registration rate might be different, 

that rate will be applied through the scholarship.  

Applicants must supply all the information below for consideration, be current members of NAI and the IN 

Section, and able to download (and use) the Whova mobile or web app. Recipients must register for the 

workshop on their own (once their status has been confirmed), and the registration fee will be deducted by the 

national office. The recipients will be recognized at the section meeting (mandatory attendance) during the 

conference and write an article for the section newsletter about his/her conference experience. 

In your application (PDF preferred) include the following information (presentation counts toward total 
score): 
 

• Name, position, organization, and complete contact information 

• Explain your involvement in the field of interpretation 

• Explain how attending this workshop will benefit you 

• Explain financial need 

• A letter of recommendation is allowed, but not mandatory 

 

Selection Procedure and Timetable 

• Applications emailed to Scholarship Chair  No later than May 15, 2024 

• Scholarship Committee reviews applications  mid-May through June 2024 

• Recipient notified by Scholarship Chair   late June to July 2024 

 
Inquiries and Contact Information 
Inquiries and scholarship applications should be directed to: 

 Lori Spencer, Scholarship Chair    (479) 213-4621 

 Email: spencerinterp@gmail.com   Put “IN section scholarship” in the subject line must 
be postmarked by Friday June 15, 2009! 


